
  

 

 

January 8, 2013 

On behalf of your newly elected board for 2013-2014,  I would like to thank you for your 

support of our local dance chapter. Your continued membership, attendance, and 

participation are encouraged as we welcome positive changes to our club. Your new 

board recognizes that you, the member, are our most valuable asset.  

 

For those who responded to our recent survey, thank you.  Now we can begin to 

understand what needs to change to make our events more appealing to all who attend. 

Please continue to take advantage of the suggestion box and critique forms that will be 

available at each and every function of USA Dance, Houston County. You have a voice, 

and we want to hear it! 

 

Our goal is to create a monthly dance that is fun, exciting and something you will look 

forward to each month.  We hope to organize workshops with various local professional 

dance instructors so that you can learn new moves and increase your confidence in 

dancing. 

 

With your help, we will also be able to make our chapter one that gives back to the 

community. USA Dance chapters are 100% volunteer run.  The possibilities are 

enormous if each member would be willing to volunteer for just a few hours each year.  

We have established a committee to direct volunteers to where their help is needed most.  

You will receive more information about volunteering in the coming weeks.  

  

Please consider renewing your membership if it has expired or will expire soon.  If you 

have missed our monthly dances, please come back and join us.  This is your dance club 

and we need you! 

 

If you need assistance with renewing please let us know or contact our USA Dance 

National Office at 800-447-9047. 

 

The following dances are scheduled at the Warner Robins Recreation Center (800 

Watson Boulevard)  in the McIntyre Room for 2013   January 26th, February 23rd and 

March 23rd. 

 

Hope to see you there!!! 

 

 

USA Dance Houston County Chapter #6100 
P.O. Box 
Warner Robins, GA 31088 
 


